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Limpopo Premier congratulates BarokaFC for advancing 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has congratulated the Limpopo outfit BarokaFC that trades in 
the NFD League for advancing towards semi-finals of the Nedbank Cup by beating fellow 
Polokwane City on Sunday afternoon. 
 
The Premier who was at the Peter Mokaba during this fierce game, says although he would have 
wanted both to win, fortunately one of �our won� is again advancing to the semi-finals. 
 
�I think it�s our wish that we see Baroka and Orlando Pirates at the finals, and we pray those finals 
are played here in Polokwane, Limpopo,� the Premier said. 
 
The full house Polokwane stadium saw a fierce game, which saw BarokaFC taking the game to 
Polokwane City. Unfortunately the City boys were overwhelmed by BarokaFC who played like 
wounded lions. A 2 nil win takes them to the semi-finals. 
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